
 
                                                                                                                                                             

 

 

 
Happy New Year to all our families- sending 

best wishes for a happy and healthy 2025! 

Also a big warm welcome to all our new 

families. Its lovely to see lots of new smiley 

faces, everyone has settled really well. 

 

 
Pre-school sessions for this year are now 

full. We are also full for the following school 

year 2025/2026. Bookings for the year 

2026/2027 are also limited  so if you would 

like to reserve a place for siblings, or 

increase your current hours, please contact  

Mrs Wallace on head@brabins.lancs.sch.uk. 

 

 

School Closure Procedures  

In the event of a school closure, parents will 

be notified initially by the Famly app as soon 

as a decision has been made. Follow up 

information will be sent via text and email. 

Every effort is made to ensure that the 

school remains open at all times, but the 

decision to close would be based on a risk 

assessment process. Hopefully this 

information will not be needed! 

 

 
Colder Weather 

Please ensure children are dressed 

appopriately for the colder weather as we do 

spend a lot of time outdoors. This may 

include warm waterprof coats hats and 

mittens.  

 

 
Teeth afternoon  

Our Teriffic Teeth Day will take place on 

Thursday 6th February. We will be joining 

Reception class to learn all about our teeth and 

how to look after them. 

 

 
FOB Bingo - Save the Date  

 Saturday 8th March at Chipping Village Hall. 

More details to follow soon. 

 

 
NSPCC Number Day 

Friday 7th February 

  Further information to follow 

 

 
World Book Day 

6th March 2025 

We will be celebrating ‘World Book Day’ but we 

are not asking children to dress up this year. 

This year we will be setting a special task- more 

information will be provided in the next 

newsletter! 

 

 
 

HALF TERM HOLIDAY: Monday 17th February – 

Friday 21 st February  

Inset Day: Monday 24th February  

Pupils return to school on Tuesday 25th February 

 

 

 

 

Brabin’s Pre-School 

Newsletter 

January 2025 


